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Easter SATs revision                           4th April 2025   

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you are aware, your child will be taking part in SATs tests, starting 
from Monday 12th May. We are very proud of the effort being made by 
our Year 6 children as they prepare for their SATs papers and know that 
they will continue to shine.  
 
To help prepare them over the Easter holidays, your child will come 
home today with a revision pack. Within this pack, there are 3 separate  
‘ten for ten’ booklets. The idea of these, is short, quick revision sessions 
of 10 questions, lasting around 10 minutes. We have included a booklet 
for maths, SPAG and reading, to link with the papers that they will sit in 
May. We would encourage the children to complete these and bring 
them back to school by Thursday 24th April. These will then be marked in 
class and children will be given the opportunity to ask for further 
support.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support.  
 
Have a lovely Easter holiday,  
 
Year 6 Team 
 
  

 
 


